
Notice of Meeting to consider Section 24 Recommendations 

 

Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

 
Notice is hereby given that pursuant to Section 24 and Schedule 7 of the Local Audit 
and Accountability Act 2014 a meeting of the Council will be held on Thursday 9th 
March 2023 commencing at 7.00pm in the Council Chamber at Observatory House, 
25 Windsor Road, Slough in order to consider the recommendations submitted by 
Grant Thornton UK LLP, the local auditor of the accounts for Slough Borough 
Council, relating to the purchase of Observatory House. 
 
The report makes 2 recommendations in this regard, which the Council will consider 
at the upcoming meeting. The recommendations relate to the following areas: 
 

 Information to support decision making 
 Use of Lead Members and Directors Group 

 
The full report is available online at: 
 
https://democracy.slough.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=168&MId=7103 
 
The meeting will be held in public and will also be live streamed (from the link 
above). 
 
Dated this 1st day of March 2023. 
 

Stephen Brown 
Chief Executive 


